Pen-y-ffordd Tennis Club

Club Rules

Use of Pen-y-ffordd Tennis Club is subject to the following conditions, which must be adhered to at all times:

Tennis shoes only must be worn when on the playing surfaces.
The courts are available for play 9.00am-10.00pm Monday-Saturday, 9.30am-10.00pm Sunday.

A high standard of behaviour must be maintained at all times (e.g. no excessive noise/bad language that
may upset nearby residents).

Tennis shoes only must be worn on the playing surfaces.
Appropriate clothing must be worn — bare tops are not permitted, even in hot weather!
Please ensure the gate is closed and latched behind you when you leave.

Members may bring non-members as guests by payment of the prevailing guest fee, which must be paid
via the website before using the facilities.

Smoking is not permitted anywhere on the site.
Tennis balls may only be retrieved from nearby gardens with the permission of the house owner.

Note in relation to children playing at the club:
The NSPCC recommends that all children under 13 must be supervised by their parent, Carer or Guardian.
It is a parent’s decision as to what age they allow their child to attend tennis venues unsupervised.

Under 18s must not be left unsupervised in the clubhouse.



